MEREDITH
CAMPBELL

SADADEEN

10 KURRAJONG DRIVE, ALICE SPRINGS
TELEPHONE: 52 2041 A/H

TELEPHONE: 528378 B/H

Dear Resident,

I write to in as the Australian Labor Partys.

your candldate, allcw me to tell 3 ua

s since 1980. I'm currently employéd as a
t interest, and I have from time to time

ast six years or so, and have s’e’r‘#"’
risory Committee since February th:.

year rectors of the YWCA, ‘the Mana

ment Committ e, and the Committee of the Alice
Springs §: alian Journalists Association.

As a resi [ the area, I have observed with interest, indeed b

part of, t apid growth of the Eastside since coming here seven years
ago. Many

the problems facing our area stem from the fact that the
physical deve opment of the Eastside has not been matched by the
provision of ic social services such as shops, public transport, child
care or neighbeurhood centres, or even public telephones. I'm sure
many of you "on the frontier" in the emerging subdivision of Sadadeen
itself have often questioned why such dense population centres as
Sadadeen or New Eastside weren't even serviced by a corner store at
the time of their establishment. Many years down the track, we're

finally seeing some action.

AUSTRALIAN LABOR PARTY




I am personally very interested in matters that affect the overall shape
of the town, contributing to public debate on the multi-storey question,
and maintaining an active interest in towﬁ planning matters generally.

As a future Sadadeen representative, I feel it's important to keep abreast
of these issues, which are affecting all of us. After the election, I hope

to be in a position to do more about them.
Feel free to contact me if you wish to discuss matters further. In any

case, I hope to get around to see you as soon as possible. We'll have a

chance to talk then.

Yours,

Wl ounpbel!

MEREDITH CAMPBELL.
December 1986.



